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With a happy mood
March 16, 2019 has been marked as another great day for our students. The reason why the "Palace

of Culture" has been held for several years has been held in the Institute of Contemporary Art, which has
invited thousands of young people to participate in the contest "Smarts and Joyfulls".

Representatives from all faculties of our institute participated in the competition with their new ideas,
unique style and interesting scenes. Teachers and students of the Institute, as well as students from other
higher educational institutions of the capital visited the contest.

The purpose of this contest was not to determine which faculty team was ahead, but to gather new
members of our institute, the "TARGIBOT" team. Human beings are unique, each person has their own
talent, interest, and motivation. If you have the same skill, we will call you "PLEASE COME ON US!"
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